Raywood, Simon

From: Joanne Marshall_@eastriding.gov.uk>

Sent: 03 May 2024 18:25

To: East Yorkshire Solar Farm

Subject: Re: Event Participation at Preliminary Meeting - Unique Ref No: 20047572
Hello Simon

I've tried to load a response via 'have your say' but after a long period of time, its still processing, so not
sure if it will come through.

Please accept my last email as a request to change the deadline 1 for the LIR to 27 June 2024 - see reasons
below.

Regards

Mrs Joanne Marshall
Principal Planning Officer

Tol: IR

Web: www.eastriding.gov.uk
Twitter: www.twitter.com/East Riding
Facebook: www.facebook.com/eastridingcouncil
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Your East Riding... where everyone matters

Help for

Households

GOMNE DOWN! COVERING BILLS!

HELPING OUR HOUSEHOLDS WITH THE COST OF LIVING
= wwwe.eryc.link/help

Please note: You may receive emails from me outside normal working hours. | do not expect you to either
read or respond to these outside of your working hours unless you choose to do so. Work life balance is
important!

From: Joanne Marshall || @ <astriding.gov.uk>

Sent: 03 May 2024 17:44



To: East Yorkshire Solar Farm <sm-eastyorkshiresolarfarm@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: Event Participation at Preliminary Meeting - Unique Ref No: 20047572

Hello Simon
Thank you for your email and advice on this matter.
| can add another response regarding a change to Deadline 1.

FYI - (We are asking if the ExA can consider a change to Deadline 1 - with respect to the submission of the
LIR. The LIR is expected to be presented to Members at the Planning Committee on 20 June 24, which is
after Deadline 1 (18 June) set out in Annex D. We may also require further time to amend the LIR, to
include the resolution of Members. We therefore seek an extension of Deadline 1 to the 27 June 24.)

Regards

Mrs Joanne Marshall

Principal Planning Officer

Te!: I

Web: www.eastriding.gov.uk

Twitter: www.twitter.com/East Riding
Facebook: www.facebook.com/eastridingcouncil
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Your East Riding... where everyone matters

Help for

HOU Se hOIdS INCOME MONEY NOT

GONE DOWN!? COVERING BILLS?

HELPING OUR HOUSEHOLDS WITH THE COST OF LIVING
= www.eryc.link/help

Please note: You may receive emails from me outside normal working hours. | do not expect you to either
read or respond to these outside of your working hours unless you choose to do so. Work life balance is
important!

From: East Yorkshire Solar Farm <sm-eastyorkshiresolarfarm@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Sent: 03 May 2024 17:36

To: Joanne Marshall_@eastriding.gov.uk>; East Yorkshire Solar Farm <sm-
eastyorkshiresolarfarm@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

Subject: RE: Event Participation at Preliminary Meeting - Unique Ref No: 20047572
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You don't often get email from sm-eastyorkshiresolarfarm@planninginspectorate.gov.uk. Learn why this is important

[CAUTION]This email was sent from outside of your organisation. Do not click any links, preview or open
attachments, or provide any log-in details unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.
Good evening Joanne,

| hope this email finds you well.

| can confirm that we have an entry for you to attend the Preliminary Meeting virtually and this did
make reference to your desire to speak at Agenda Item 5 and speak in relation to the Timetable. If
you later need us to add any other representatives of East Riding of Yorkshire Council, please let
us know and we can accommodate that. | have not yet seen a separate submission seeking a
change to Deadline 1 but that may still be moving through our system (if you did this by the Have
your say portal). | can get the case team to check again on Tuesday and if you have a copy of
such a submission you are welcome to submit this through the mailbox as well to provide you with
reassurance that we will have got it by at least one route prior to 23:59 on Tuesday and that
parties can see it prior to the meeting and reflect on the change you are seeking. Alternatively, |
can treat your email below as a submission to Procedural Deadline A, should you wish us to do
this.

Kind regards,

Simon

.PI , Simon Raywood | Case Manager — National Infrastructure
e Flanning (NSIP Reform)
Inspectorate The Planning Inspectorate

Mobile: NS Telephone: I

X@PINSqov fm The Planning Inspectorate @ planninginspectorate.gov.uk

Ensuring fairness, openness and impartiality across all our services

This communication does not constitute legal advice.
Please view our Information Charter before sending information to the Planning Inspectorate.
Our Customer Privacy Notice sets out how we handle personal data in accordance with the law.

Please note that the contents of this email and any attachments are privileged and/or confidential and
intended solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient of this email and
its attachments, you must take no action based upon them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone.
Please contact the sender if you believe you have received this email in error and then delete this email
from your system.

Recipients should note that e-mail traffic on Planning Inspectorate systems is subject to monitoring,
recording and auditing to secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes. The
Planning Inspectorate has taken steps to keep this e-mail and any attachments free from viruses. It
accepts no liability for any loss or damage caused as a result of any virus being passed on. It is the
responsibility of the recipient to perform all necessary checks.

The statements expressed in this e-mail are personal and do not necessarily reflect the opinions or policies
of the Inspectorate.

DPC:76616c646f72

i Please consider the environment before printing this email



From: Joanne MarshaI—@eastriding.gov.uk>

Sent: Friday, May 3, 2024 3:34 PM

To: East Yorkshire Solar Farm <sm-eastyorkshiresolarfarm@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: Event Participation at Preliminary Meeting - Unique Ref No: 20047572

You don't often get email from || ] @<astriding.gov.uk. Learn why this is important
Hello

On behalf of East Riding of Yorkshire Council, I've submitted an online request to participation virtually in
the Preliminary Meeting and we are seeking a change to Deadline 1 - submission of the LIR, due to our
Committee Timetable.

I've not received anything to say you've received this and I'm not sure if I've done this correctly or whether
you require more details about our request.

Given the approaching Bank Holiday and the deadline of 7 May, | wanted to be sure you have my
submission and whether you need further information.

Regards

Mrs Joanne Marshall

Principal Planning Officer

Tel: I

Web: www.eastriding.gov.uk

Twitter: www.twitter.com/East Riding
Facebook: www.facebook.com/eastridingcouncil

Please note: You may receive emails from me outside normal working hours. | do not expect you to either
read or respond to these outside of your working hours unless you choose to do so. Work life balance is
important!

All East Riding of Yorkshire Council emails and attachments (other than information provided pursuant to the
Freedom of Information Act 2000 or the Environmental Information Regulations 2004) are private and intended
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solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. Unauthorised use is not permitted. If this
email was not intended for you, you may not copy, use or share the information in any way. Please email
postmaster@eastriding.gov.uk to advise us that you have received this email in error. The Council makes every
effort to virus check this email and its attachments. We cannot accept any responsibility or liability for loss or
damage which may happen from opening this email or any attachment(s). It is recommended that you run an
antivirus program on any material you download. This message has been sent over the internet and unless
encrypted email should not be treated as a secure means of communication. Please bear this in mind when deciding
what information to include in any email messages you send the Council. The Council does not accept service of
legal documents by email. The Council reserves the right to monitor record and retain incoming and outgoing emails
for security reasons and for monitoring compliance with our policy on staff use. As a public body, the Council may be
required to disclose the contents of emails under data protection laws and the Freedom of Information Act 2000.
We will withhold information where there is a good reason to do so. For information about what we do with
personal data see our privacy notices on www.eastriding.gov.uk/privacyhub.

Please take a moment to review the Planning Inspectorate's Privacy Notice which can be

accessed by clicking this link.

All East Riding of Yorkshire Council emails and attachments (other than information provided pursuant to the
Freedom of Information Act 2000 or the Environmental Information Regulations 2004) are private and intended
solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. Unauthorised use is not permitted. If this
email was not intended for you, you may not copy, use or share the information in any way. Please email
postmaster@eastriding.gov.uk to advise us that you have received this email in error. The Council makes every
effort to virus check this email and its attachments. We cannot accept any responsibility or liability for loss or
damage which may happen from opening this email or any attachment(s). It is recommended that you run an
antivirus program on any material you download. This message has been sent over the internet and unless
encrypted email should not be treated as a secure means of communication. Please bear this in mind when deciding
what information to include in any email messages you send the Council. The Council does not accept service of
legal documents by email. The Council reserves the right to monitor record and retain incoming and outgoing emails
for security reasons and for monitoring compliance with our policy on staff use. As a public body, the Council may be
required to disclose the contents of emails under data protection laws and the Freedom of Information Act 2000.
We will withhold information where there is a good reason to do so. For information about what we do with
personal data see our privacy notices on www.eastriding.gov.uk/privacyhub.






